Statistics Seminar

Joint Discussion: Looking at the Future

Friday, November 22
12:00 DERR 122

It is already time to conclude the Fall semester and we would like to invite everybody who is interested
in contributing to the statistics seminar for next semester. Come with ideas for speakers, presentations,

discussions, activities... We are especially looking forward to collaborate between instructors of statistics
across di5ciprines.|

Discussion host: Layla Guyeot, Doctoral Teaching Assistant at the Department of Mathematics, Texas
State University



